STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

GARREY CARRUTHERS April 27, 1990 POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND QFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504
(505) 827-5800

Mr. William F. Carr
Campbell & Black
Attorneys at Law
Post Office Box 2208
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Carr:

Based upon your letter of April 25, 1990, and in
accordance with the provisions of Division Order No.
R-9046, Anadarko Petroleum Corporation is hereby
granted an additional extension of time in which to
begin the well on the unit pooled by said order until
August 1, 1990.

Sincerely,
WILLIAM J. LEM
Director

WwJL/fd

cc: Case No. 9807
wJerry Sexton
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KELLAHIN, KELLAHIN AND AUBREY
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

EL PATIO BUILDING

W. THOMAS KELLAHIN 117 NORTH GUADALUPE TELEPHONE (505) 982-428%5
KAREN AUBREY PosT OFFICE BOX 2265 TELEFAX (5085) 982-2047
canoacE HAMANN CALLAHAN SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-2265

JASON KELLAHIN
OF COUNSEL

April 17, 1990

Examiner Michael Stogner
0il Conservation Division
State Land Office

santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

HAND DELIVERED

Re: Case No. 9807
Oorder No. R-9046 :
Application of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation for
Compulsory Pooling, Unorthodox Surface and Bottomhole
Locations, and Directional Drilling

Request for Administrative Approval of Amendment to
-Order No. R-9046

Dear Mr. Stogner:

In accordance with our telephone conversation of April
17, 1990, this letter constitutes a formal request on behalf
of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation for administrative
approval of a change in the unorthodox surface location
granted after notice and hearing, under the above captioned
case and order numbers.

The original unorthodox surface location was
necessitated by the existence of a circular irrigation
system. When Anadarko staked the location it was discovered
that the requested location is only 36.6 feet from the end
of the rattail of the circular sprinkler. We suspect that
the surface owner may have added another length of pipe to
the system.

We request that the Division approve an unorthodox
surface location of up to 100 feet to the southwest of the
present unorthodox location. The bottomhole location will
remain the same.

The exhibits submitted by Anadarko at the hearing will
support this request.



Michael Stogner
April 17, 1990
Page 2

Thank vou for

KA/tic

your assistance in this matter.

Since}ely,

Karen Aubrey

XCc: George Buehler, Anadarko Petroleum Corporation

Jerry Sexton,
Mexico

Oil Conservation Division, Hobbs, New



